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     "Teacher of the Year-2023" competition 
Viktoriya Romanivna Marich made it to the finals of the "Teacher of the 

Year - 2023" contest in the "Physical Culture" category. 

  
Confidently step forward to new victories and achievements! 

 

           Virtual board "Our winter vacation" 
In order to unite children, learn about their interesting meetings, read books, watched 

movies, New Year's gifts and greetings, and generally about their winter vacations, a virtual 

whiteboard was created: Padlet. 

 
            

The Department of Foreign Lenguages of 

the educational establishment “Suzirya” 



                                                              Meeting 

        of the methodical association of foreign languages 

On January 11, 2023, a meeting of the methodical association of 

teachers of foreign languages was held in the presence of the 

director of our educational institution Kudina N. S. During the 

meeting, we summed up the results of the work for the 1st semester 

and decided on the priority areas of work in the 2nd semester of the 

academic year. Voluminous during the educational process with 

elements of distance learning. 

 

 

                   Let's test our capabilities! 
Pupils of grades 8-11 took part in the All-Ukrainian Internet Olympiad in English 

language and literature of the Faculty of Romano-Germanic Languages of the National 

University "Ostroh Academy". A total of 34 students tested their knowledge. The highest 

scores were obtained by students such as: Pihulya V., Voyteshonok M., Starikov M., 

Yurenko S., Trofymenko O., Panova V., Peretyatko D., Pisarenko S., Lotvin P. 

We are waiting for the final results of the Olympiad! We will definitely announce the name 

of the winners!  

                                                                                                        



 


